From:

To: Dcop Regulatory Support Team
Cc:

Subject: FAO Helen Lindsay

Date: Friday 15 May 2020 15:25:50

| would be grateful if you could forward the attached letter to Helen Lindsay.

Regards

High Park
Gracepark Road
Drumcondra
Dublin 9

Tel: 01 8711101

The information contained in this email transmission is confidential and may be privileged.
It is intended only for the addressee/s stated above. If you are not the addressee/s, any use,
dissemination, distribution, publication or copying of the information contained in this
email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by telephone at +353 1 87111 03 or email helpdesk@rgs.ie and delete the
email from your system.

Thank you for your co-operation.





